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31/10/2021  17:53:032021/5020/L INT C. Dille We broadly welcome the plans for the Old Sorting Office and particularly commend the intention to remove the 

parking spaces at the front to make this a ¿car-free¿ facility, as drop-off by vehicles would be dangerous at 

this location. One improvement that we strongly urge is the restitution of the railings on the left-hand side of 

the frontage, which were previously removed to accommodate parking; this would restore the symmetry of the 

Edwardian-period frontage and provide additional security for bicycle storage on that side.

C. Dille

Chair, Leighton Road Neighbourhood Association
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